
Greetings to Imperial Crowns, Chancellor and Populace of the Adrian Empire; 
 
Since assuming the position of IMoI in July many things have happened. 
We were able to get the website up and running, building on the work that Sir 
Rhydderch done. Since July it has been consistently up and running with only 
one partial crash. 
With assistance from Sir Pavo we were able to present Imperial War points totals 
very quickly. 
With the assistance of a number of members of Adria we were able to put up 
photo galleries from the different war sites. 
We are now moving forward with providing space on our host site for chapter 
websites.  This project was started by initially by Sir Rhydderch, and after a delay 
to get the Adria website running smoothly, it is now a work in progress. 
The Yahoo groups now have a mechanism in place for the Imperial to 
communicate to all groups important announcements. 
An ongoing project is removing all of the duplicate and triplicate files that will 
accumulate over the years on large websites. 
Another ongoing project is keeping all of the chapter, guild and domain contact 
pages up to date.  Help from the Adrian community on this is greatly appreciated. 
 
YIS 
Waldham van Torsvan 
Imperial Minister of Information 


